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Pollution Control Board
May2, 2005

DorothyGunn, IPCBClerk
JamesThompsonCenter
100 W. RandolphStreet,STE 11-500
Chicago,IL 60604

RE: IPCB04-186 WasteManagementAppeal

DearMadam:

I amwriting to protesttheexpansionofa landfill proposedby WasteManagement
in KankakeeCounty.

Thenewspapersin the areahavecoveredtheexpansionquestion,andwehave
attendedmeetingswhich explainwhatthis might meanto ourcommunity. Themain
reasonwedo notwishto havethelandfill expandedis that it is a directthreatto our
healththroughpossibleleakageinto theaquiferthat suppliesourwater. It will make
ourcommunityhavea laigergarbagedump,andthehundredsoftrucksgoing
throughit will only serveto presentproblems. It hasbeenproventhat all landfills
will leakeventually,andsincethisonewill beoverourwatersupply, it seemsonly
reasonablethat thea PollutionControlBoardwouldnot let this happen.

Sincerely,

Alisa andCoryBlanchette


